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May 2, 1987
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EG Upypph &wj Uyqujhl Swlabwjonudp
Dear Fellow Armenian:

We represent a group of concerned Ann Arbor Armenians who feel that it would greatly benefit
our community, both spiritually and culturally, to establish regular Sunday Armenian Church services in
Ann Arbor.

In the past we have had good experiences with local Armenian cultural activities. Where do we
go from here? What does the future hold for the next generation? As a member of our community, your
opinion is a vital element in shaping our future. You are invited to voice your opinion concerning this
matter.

The enclosed survey will provide the necessary insight in guiding the future direction of our
community. Please consider each question carefully before answering. The questionnaire will take only
a few minutes to complete. Please use the stamped envelope provided to return your response by June 1,
1987. Be assured that your responses will be held in strict confidence.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation, and sincerely hope that the results from this study will
benefit our local Armenian community.
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